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24 March 2023

To Whom It May Concern

We would like to take this opportunity to inform all owners and parties concerned, that as
of 20t April 2023, all Jockeys throughout South Africa will implement a 2% increase on
stakes. Thus changing from 10% a winner to 12% and 7% a place to 9% respectively.

As of this date no jockeys will be available to race at previous fees. They will however be
freely available to be declared at the new fee structure provided. This percentage increase is
directly charged to owners and we ask that it be captured accordingly from date provided
moving forward. y

Kindest Regard
CIA
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